
Call for Psychometricians 
Shape the Future of Assessments 
for Learning in Aotearoa! 

Registrations of Interest (ROI) 
Now Open 
Closes Noon, 08 July 2025

The New Zealand Ministry of Education is 
seeking experienced psychometricians to 
help deliver a new assessment approach 
across schooling Years 3–10, aligned to 
both The New Zealand Curriculum and 
Te Marautanga o Aotearoa.

We are looking for individuals or 
organisations with:

	– Proven experience in assessment for 
school-aged learners

	– Expertise in test development, 
validation, and statistical analysis (IRT, 
CTT)

	– Familiarity with the New Zealand 
education system and cultural 
responsiveness 

	– Availability from August 2025 to July 
2026 (with possible extensions).

This is a rare opportunity to contribute to 
a whole-of-pathway assessment model 
that supports equity, strengthens learning, 
and informs decision-making across 
Aotearoa’s education system.

ROI Reference: MOE29690

Where to Apply:  
GETS – www.gets.govt.nz

Deadline: Noon, 08 July 2025

Questions? 
Submit via GETS by Noon, 30 June 2025

Join us in building an assessment system that reflects the aspirations of all learners.


